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Pupils of the 
week 

Willow Shields  

Ruby Norman 

All of Year 1 

Olivia Sibly 

Isla Bonner 

Hannah Smith 

Jasmine Gahbiche  

Alfie Bradshaw 

Isla Rathbone 

Alfie Marsay 

Home discussion    
question                          

If you wrote a book, 
what would it be 

about? 

What has been happening this week? 

This week Nursery had lots of fun at their pyjama party, they played party 
games, had some yummy hot chocolate and biscuits and read some of 
their favourite bedtime stories!  

EYFS have had a lovely end to their topic of Night & Day by having a Pyjama Par-
ty.  In phonics they have been reading words and matching them to the correct pic-
tures and in Maths they have been ordering numbers to 10.  

Year 1 have been getting sticky and creative by using paper mâché to create a 
planet shape. They will be ready for painting next week!   

Year 2 have been locating and discovering amazing towers from around the 
world.  They have also been utilising a range of building materials to create their 
own tall structures, including making ones that had to be strong enough to support 
their own weight using marshmallows and dry spaghetti.    

This week Years 3 and 4 have tried really hard during test week. They have also 
learned about different types of seed dispersal in science.  

Years 5 and 6 have been researching the world's most deadly creatures - many of 
which are surprising tiny invertebrates!  The effects of their bites and stings can be 
horrific - avoid tsetse flies, botflies and mosquitos.  They have also been improving 

their sketching skills before producing detailed sketches of flies and beetles, 
inspired by those recorded by Charles Darwin on his travels to previously un-

known parts of the world.                          

       Mrs Murton 

D.F	Motors																																																																																																																			
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*Free pick up and delivery *Service and pre-MOT for all types of vehicle, including hybrid and electric cars  
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servicing  *Tyres, batteries, exhausts etc supplied  *Bosch air conditioning specialist 

Station	Yard,	Great	Ayton,	TS9	6HJ					01642	722106					www.dfmotors.net 

 

Please remember that 
school starts at 

8.45am!  

            Dates for the Diary! 
As you know, this term can be a busy one! Here are some dates for your diary: 
13.12.23—Nursery/EYFS Christmas performance 1:30pm 
14.12.23—Y1/2 Christmas performances 1:30pm and 6pm 
16.12.23—Roseberry Choir Christmas Concert  
18.12.23—Years 5 and 6 Christmas party 
19.12.23—Years 3 and 4 Christmas party 
20.12.23—Christmas Dinner 
21.12.23—Nursery, EYFS, Years 1 and 2 Christmas parƟes 
22.12.23— Joint Carol Service with Marwood at Christ Church (Ɵme TBC) 

Lunchtime Award    

Willlow Bint 

Act of Kindness 
Award     

Hudson Blair 



After School 
Clubs 

 
If you would 
like to run a 
club and are 

happy to have 
a DBS       

clearance 
check, please 
let Mrs Murton 

know!        
We’d love 

someone to 
run a football 
team for us! 

 

 

Alfie Goodman created a Lego set at the 
Great Ayton Discovery Centre during the 6 

weeks holidays and was entered into a 
Lego compeƟƟon by the library.  

He has been informed that Rishi Sunak had visited the 
Discovery Centre and pointed out Alfie's build and 

asked to take a look at it. According to the library he 
was very impressed! Alfie is over the 

moon and wanted to share this news! 

Well done Alfie! 

 

Please note: Our newsleƩer is posted on our website and class Teams pages every week! 

Mindfulness 
(free) 

EYFS - Y6 

Tuesday 
 12.00 -12.30pm                               

Mrs Sellers 

Miss Tucker’s Gardening 
Y3 - 6 

Tuesday 
This club has now finished and will 

resume in the Spring term                                    

Choir 
(free) 
Y2 - 6 

Tuesday and Thursday 
12.15-12.45 lower hall 

Mrs Murton and Mrs Weyell 

Multi sports (not football) 
(Charge applies) 

Y1 - 6 

Friday                           
3.00pm - 4.10pm 
Mark Shimwell 

Karate 
(Charge applies) 

Y1 - 6 
 

Friday 
3.00pm – 4.15pm 

Sensei James Scanlon  

Running Club 
(free) 
Y3- 6 

Friday 
12.00 - 12.30pm 

Mrs Davis 

We have quality used uniform for sale at bargain prices.                                                                     
Please email v.maylard@roseberryacademy.org for details! 

Remember - our Breakfast Club runs every day in the upper school hall from 7.30am to 8.45am.                                    
£4 per session, payable via the My Child At School app and no need to book in advance! 

If you achieve something special outside of school, we’d love to hear about it during                                              
our Friday assembly, children! 

AƩendance 
If your child is not going to be in school, please remember to 

phone, complete the absence form on the website or email the 
office at office@roseberryacademy.org in the morning.  

If the office have not heard by 8:45am, they will send a text. If 
they sƟll have not heard by 10am, an aƩempt will be made to 
contact you by phone. If we are sƟll unable to speak to some-
one regarding your child, a welfare visit will be made. Thank 

you for your support 

Christmas appeal!! 

Our Family Mentor, Lesley, will be col-
lecting donations for Christmas again 

this year.  
If you would like to donate, we would 

love to receive any small gifts, selection 
boxes, sweets or unopened presents. 

Please hand in 
to the office - 

Thank you 

Booking a Christmas Dinner 

Christmas dinner menu will be available 
from 8th December. This will then need 
to be booked by 13th December so that 
the kitchen can order the food. Please 

note, you will not be able to order a 
Christmas dinner for your child after this 

date, however other choices will be 
available. Thank you! 

  

Scooter safety 

We have had a few 
reports of children 
scootering danger-

ously in the road. We 
don’t want any 

accidents. 
Scooter safely! 

School uniform and PE 

Polite reminder regarding what your child should wear on the 
day they do PE. 
They need to come to school wearing their PE uniform. This 
will be: 

· plain black joggers (no fashion wear),  

· PE top (either white or their team colour of red, blue, 
green or yellow),  

· school jumper or cardigan 

· trainers in the winter  
Earrings will need to be taken out before 
school and long haired tied up.   

Thank you! 


